
March 18 2022 

To Whom it May Concern, 

It is with great pleasure that I send this letter to share my relationship with Keiser University. I am a 

member of the Keiser University Latin American Campus Advisory Board because I have received  

students from this campus and I am in the position to contact alumni of this institution to help my 

institution to grow.  The value that I feel Keiser University has provided to the community is that their 

alumni are people with a strong sense of commitment, they have learn the technical and ethical values 

to produce a special bond with the institution and the clients that we receive, and Keiser University has 

been a great place were we can seek to share knowledge with future professional and be taken 

in to consideration for different projects that reach out the community that we are living in. 

Bay Network Solutions has been a company that is in contact with Nicaraguan society and has has had 

the opportunity of welcoming Keiser University’s graduates as part of our team, where they have shown 

their professionalism, organizational skills, time management and productivity. We would hire other 

Keiser University students/graduates because of the quality of the graduates and the bonds that this 

institution had bring to the community in Nicaragua. 

Thank you, 

Rebeca Robin Mendoza Morales 

Head of Human Resources 

Bay Network Solutions 
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